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August 28, 2003
SEP 0§ 2003

WATER RE f
Mr. Brad Mitchell SALEM, OREGONCEPT |

P.O. Box 323
Eagle Point, OR 97524

Dear Mr. Mitchell;

I want to confirm our appointment on September 2, 2003 at 10:00 a.m. The Assistant
Watermaster and I will visit your property at 10070 Butte Falls Highway to take measurements of
the existing exempt pond (file # P-79080).

The day after our conversation on August 25,2003, staff in the Salem OWRD office had
additional questions about the size of your pond/reservoir. A review of our office files on P-
79080 revealed documentation of a conversation you and I had on November 19, 2002. The
capacity of the pond/reservoir was discussed in relation to the original application filed in
December 1994. Following our conversation I agreed to change the capacity of the reservoir
from 0.32 A.F. to 1.1 A.F. (Copies of the paperwork to have that change made are attached.)

Given your current request for another significant change in the pond/reservoir capacity, Salem
has asked that I make measurements of the pond/reservoir to resolve the issue. Since the
capacity is in question, I ask that you disregard my letter of August 25, 2003 until measurements
next week can resolve the issue.

Sincerely,

Larry Menteer
Watermaster, District 13
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